
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2013 2:12 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve; Ahmad, Amer 
Subject: Flowers 

Steve:  
 
Alderman Smith received flowers from Peter Ricker and John Murphy today. Peter and 
John are the developers at 2550 N. Lakeview. She accepts the flowers on behalf of the 
City of Chicago and will make them available for all visitors of the 43rd Ward office to 
view and enjoy. 
 
Matt 
 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
 


